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Dear Parents/Carers, 

I would like to update you regarding the current situation. 

Yesterday the government announced that the coronavirus strategy has moved to the 'delay' phase. This has 

some implications for schools and we are expecting more detailed guidance from the Department for 

Education during the day. The key change is that anyone with coronavirus symptoms should self isolate at 

home for a period of 7 days from their onset. These symptoms are: a new and persistent cough lasting for 

up to four hours and/or a high temperature (over 37.8 degrees). Any pupil developing these symptoms at 

school will be sent home and we would ask that parents/carers make arrangements to collect them a 

quickly as possible in these circumstances. 

Please do not ring the school to enquire if is closing. At present, the school remains open as usual and we 

will keep you updated via ParentMail. 

Mrs Clayton 

 


